HOLIDAY GIFT CARD DRIVE TO ASSIST THE
FOSTER FAMILIES AND CHILDREN
AFFECTED BY HURRICANE MICHAEL

Oasis Elementary School’s Leadership Group is leading a school-
wide gift card drive to help the many foster families and
children who were affected by Hurricane Michael.

Many foster children and foster families have been left without
a home and must start over with clothes and basic necessities.

We want to be able to provide gift cards to as many children
and families as we can. We are LOOKING FOR YOUR HELP! Gift
cards in any denomination are appreciated. All gift cards are
welcome. Some ideas for these families include stores that sell
food, clothes, and even home necessities (Walmart, Target).

Please submit all gift cards to your teacher, in an envelope
marked with Mrs. Gutierrez’s name by Friday December 14,
2018.



